
 

 

Newsletter:  02 20 

Notices 
 
 
Quicksticks Hockey Competition 

 
Well done to both the teams who represented the school in 
this years' North Devon Hockey Finals. Both teams qualified 
from their own group finishing 1st & 2nd. Luck would have it 
that the Bratton teams were drawn together in the quarter final 
with one team progressing to the semi finals. They were 
eventually beaten in the semis by Shirwell who went on to win 
the whole competition. An amazing effort from both the teams, 
considering they only had a couple of practise sessions 
beforehand. We are incredibly proud; well done!  

 
Safer Internet Day 2018 

Safer Internet Day is a global initiative that encourages safe 
internet use as well as highlighting online safety issues. 
 
It’s an invaluable opportunity to promote the importance of good 
online conduct to children as well as reminding them what 
a fantastic resource the internet is when used well. The children 
have been doing lots of different activities in their classes about 
online safety. If you would like any more information on to help 
you children then please see the link below. 

http://parentinfo.org/article/safer-internet-day-2018-a-parents-

guide 

World Book Day 2018 - Friday 2nd March  
This year Bratton Fleming School will be celebrating World 
Book day 2018 on Friday 2nd March. We ask if children 
can dress up as one of their favourite book characters and 
must bring the book of their character to complete activities 
of their chosen character. This year the world book day 
theme is 'share a story'. We invite parents into classes 
from 2:45pm to share stories written by the children. We 
look forward to sharing our stories with you!  
 

Class Taw 
Class Taw have been given maths homework and spellings to 

do over half term. 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Theston Hotham-Gough, Riley Kift, Zacara 

Singh, Skye Blake, James Fyers, Cleo Parsons, 

Marsaya Cherrier and Alexander Bolland 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 
 

 

Sierra-Jane Waller, Dempsey Heppenstall, 

Kayla & Kyle MacBryde 

and 

Reuben Mihai 

Notices 
Parent Conferences will be held the week 

beginning 26th February. Please book your 

appointment via your e-schools account no later 

than Friday 23rd February. 
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PRE-SCHOOL 

This week we had a fundraising day we raised £81.00 for the charity 'Crackerjack' who care for children with disabilities. 
The children had the choice of coming in dressed as either a superhero or a princess. We had Batman, Superman, 
Spiderman, Buzz Lightyear, Luke Skywalker, Sportacus as well as Cinderella and Belle. The children made their own 
superhero to display in the setting, had a superhero counting activity and the opportunity to have their face painted and 
glitter tattoos, a fun time was had by all. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr olds can 
access 15 hours of childcare a week. From September 2017, we are also offering the 30 hour free childcare entitlement 
where you can access an additional 15hrs funding a week. We are also an approved setting to accept 2 year old fund-
ing for 2yr olds. For further information or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019. 

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP    
 
The children had a great morning this week using their fine motor skills with the chalkboards, crayons and peg puz-
zles.  We are open as normal next 
week with Valentine crafts and treats, older siblings or ks1 children welcome. 
 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and toddlers from 
birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For further information, please 
contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
 
Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9.30pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:  
 
QUIZ NIGHT - Saturday 3rd March at 7pm prompt, £5 per person (includes Sweet n Sour Chicken Supper) Teams of 4-
6 (due to popular demand we have had to limit this to 11 tables) to book a table please contact Annie on 07855878166 
 
Saturday 9th June -  Make your own "cigar box guitar" with Chickenbone John "The Godfather of the Cigar Box Gui-
tar"  for only £67.50 including lunch, 
make and play in just one day!  Also evening gig with Hollowbelly & Chickenbone John.  For tick-
ets: www.chickenbonejohn.com £5 each 
 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, Snooker 
and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting activities 
are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £10 per adult, £5 per junior 
(under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further information pop into the club or call: 01598 
710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday parties, band 
practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK 
(The Kabin) 
 
FRIDAY  KLUB - We are OPEN TONIGHT Friday 9th February, 6pm-8pm, for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop availa-
ble and then open again on the following Fridays 23rd February, 9th and 23rd March. 
 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP  We are closed next Thursday 15th February but open again on Thursday 22nd February 
2018 so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self taught ses-
sion you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like 
to give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join 
our Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 
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Bratton Fleming Church 

Messy Church February 25th 3.45pm-5.30pm everyone welcome. Subject : family. 

Just to let people know that a ‘take what you need and return when you can’ box of non-perishable 
goods are available at the church entrance. Please feel free to use. 

 

 


